Mr. Tim Cullinan

Woodyille Pig Farms Limited
Woodville

Ballymackey

Co. Tipperary
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04 July 20711 Reg No: P0467-02
Dear Mr. Cullinan

I refer to your application for a review of your Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control (1IPPC)
licence, which was received on 24 November 2008,

Please find attached as requested. a copy of the Section 90 Jetter issued on 18 August 2010, which
ientifies the outstanding information required so that the Agency may complete a comprehensive
assessment of your IPPC licence review application.

The Agency would appreciate a response as soon as possible so that the Agency can progress the
licence review to a decision. If you have any queries in relation 1o the outstanding information
requested please contact Ms, Jennifer Cope at the number above.

Please notify the Agency in writing if you wish further correspondence to be directed to vou rather
than your consultant. All written communications in relation to the review of your IPPC licence
should be directed to Sonja Smith, Administration Officer, Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource
Use, EPA Regional Inspectorate Cork, Inniscarra, Co. Cork.

Yours sincerely,

A

[, Vs §/
Jennifer'Cope,
Inspector

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

Note: Any telephone enyuiries in relation to the above shouid be directed to Jenaifer Cope at the
number above
A written communications and replies should be directed to Sonja Smith, Office of Chimate,
Licensig & Resource Use, FPA Regional Inspectorate Cork. Inniscarra, Co. Cork,



